Government ; .
of Alberta m Travellers’ advisory

Aberton

April 21, 2011

Highway 825 reopens to traffic

Edmonton...
Motorists are advised that Highway 825 northeast of Edmonton will reopen to traffic tonight at 6
p.m. The highway was closed last week due to flooding.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Neal Reynolds

Operations Manager

Alberta Transportation

780-554-0726 (cell)
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